Message to our Graduating Class of 2020
Virtual Graduation Ceremony - Thursday, December 17 at 6:00pm

December 2, 2020
To our Graduating Class of 2020,

Your journey towards graduation has been a long one. Please know we were truly hopeful that we would be
able to hold a traditional graduation ceremony, however the circumstances of Covid-19 has prevented us from
organizing this event.

To celebrate, we will have a virtual ceremony, scheduled to be released on Thursday, December 17 at 6:00pm.
This virtual ceremony will be posted on our school website and remain posted until January 4.
https://lasalle.rainbowschools.ca/

We are hoping that you and your family will enjoy the ceremony, a celebration of your time at Lasalle.

For those graduates that would like to have their picture taken at the school, we are offering an opportunity on
Friday, December 18. We will provide a graduation gown for the photograph but we ask that you bring the
graduation cap that you received in June as well as your own camera. We will have extra caps on hand for
those who did not receive theirs.

School Protocols for Picture Taking:

1. You will need to book an appointment at the school for that day.

2. The graduate and a maximum of two guests may come into the back of the school, library entrance.
The only area you may enter and exit is the library. Please park at the back of the school.

3. The library entrance is located at the back of the school beside our Outdoor Ed/Green Industries
classroom. This door will have a sign on it.

4. Please don't arrive at the library entrance any earlier than your scheduled appointment time.

5. Masks are required to enter the school and all visitors must sanitize and sign in upon entry.

Please follow the following link to sign up for your picture, if you are interested. Book your appointment and
navigate to Friday, December 18 using the arrow icon at the top left corner of your screen.




